

Minutes of the Munson Township Park & Recreation Board Meeting Monday, November 14, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 6:18pm by Jim O'Neill.

Present: Jim O'Neill (Chair), Joe Herczak, Bert Diehl and John McCreery.

Absent: Joe Rosboril.

MINUTES

Bert Diehl made a motion which was seconded by John McCreery to approve the meeting minutes from October 10, 2016. The motion was passed unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS:

Scenic River Retreat update

Joe Herczak talked with Road Superintendent Jim Teichman regarding the eloo's and their maintenance. Mr. Teichman is on top of the situation and stated that the eloo's were looked at and do not need cleaning at this time.

The proposed trails will be a little more than a mile long. Park and Recreation Board members cleaned some areas but there is still work that needs to be done. Joe Herczak has estimated that there is a need for approximately 240' of boardwalk and five bridges. The boardwalk will be made of treated lumber and placed six inches off of the ground. Pete McDonald from the Chagrin River Land Conservancy told the board that the trails could not be constructed with either pavement or cement. Mr. Herczak will present a preliminary construction plan to the Trustees at their next meeting.

NEW BUSINESS:

2017 Events & Budgets

The Park & Recreation Board discussed events and dates for 2017 and the dates set. Jim O'Neill will attend the next Trustee meeting for the Trustee approval.

ADJOURNMENT

Bert Diehl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:27pm. The next meeting will be held Monday, December 12, 2016 at 6:15pm at Munson Town Hall.

cc: Park Board Members

Township Trustees and Fiscal Officer

Road Superintendent